
 

   
 

 

 

April 17, 2024 

Via Email (lucas.west@state.co.us)   

Mr. Lucas West 

Environmental Protection Specialist Mineral Program 

Colorado Division of Reclamation and Mine Safety  

1313 Sherman Street, Room 215 

Denver, CO 80203  

 

Re: Permit No. M-1977-170 Amendment Application (AM-2) Butala Gravel Pit 

Decision Date Extension Request 

Dear Mr. West: 

This letter serves as Butala Construction Company’s Decision Date Extension Request 

regarding the above referenced permit amendment application. The requested new Decision 

Date is June 6, 2024. 

 

We look forward to your response. Please contact us with any questions or if you need any 

further information.  
 

 

 

Charles Kellerman Vice President 

Butala Construction Company 

mailto:lucas.west@state.co.us

	E-signature2: 
		2024-04-17T10:36:36-0700
	Agreement certified by Adobe Acrobat Sign




